
 
JANUARY 14, 2020 

VILLAGE OF SOMERSET COUNCIL MEETING 
 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE:  Eric Emmert, Bill Mohler and David Snider as acting Mayor.  Also present 
were Kelly Beem, Solicitor Will Flautt , Karen Cooperider and Jim Wilson from BPA 
 
 
 
There was no quorum, so no discussion or decisions were made. 
 
We did have a couple guests that was listened to. 
 
Jim Sweeney spoke about his progress with MKSK with the Zoning Ordinance and he will need to have a 
contract extension to continue.  He will return to the next meeting. 
 
Michelle Robinson introduced Dee Martir from PACE.  PACE is Property Access Clean Air Economy. 
With PACE, a Business Owner can upgrade their facility for Energy Efficiency and be able to convert the 
costs on the property taxes.  The taxes will be paid to the Village, and The Village will forward the 
payments to PACE.   Michelle is interested in this for her new Hotel. 
 
 
 
 


